
Mr. William Moore 

Aviation Safety Inspector 

Flight Standards District Office 

Federal Aviation Administration 

 

December 12th, 2019 

Mr. Patrick Geoffroy 
Professor and Program Coordinator 
Aviation Technology 

Nashua Community College 

505 Amherst Street 

Nashua, NH 03063 

 

Dear Professor Geoffroy, 

As a follow-up and after discussion with my management in regards to the recent yearly audit of your 

program in November, under The Federal Aviation Administration, Part 147 Aviation Technical School, 

we did provide a Meet Requirements and In Compliance rating of your program. However, as we 

discussed and noted with you and your staff several areas of concern that if not addressed could affect 

the next audit of your program. 

While your program is within the basic guidelines for a Part 147 Aviation Technical School,

School,The



Current teaching aids in the program are well past their intended lifecycle. Aids such as 

classroom props, engines, systems boards, hydraulic/pneumatic and aviation/electric devices 

are being maintained on a shoe string and are not reflective of modern training methods for 

AMT training schools.  

Students should have a performance-based curriculum, supported by a sufficient amount of 

equipment, technology and lab/test equipment, and continued opportunities with businesses 

and pilot/owners to provide for On the Job Training opportunities. 

Additionally, we diƐcƵƐƐed ƚhaƚ ƚhe ƉƌŽgƌam haƐn͛ƚ had anǇ aƉƉƌeciable changeƐ dŽne in ƚhe ƉaƐƚ ϭϬ ʹ 

ϭϱ ǇeaƌƐ and haƐn͛ƚ keƉƚ ƵƉ ǁiƚh technological advances in the aviation maintenance field and the move 

towards performance and technology-based training. 

I hope this letter provides you and your team the stimulus to move forward with your leadership on 

efforts to modernize your program and maintain your FAA, Part 147 Aviation Technical School 

certification. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. William Moore 

 

 

 

 

 

 


